
DUE TO THE COVID19 PANDEMIC THERE WILL BE NO PUBLIC CCC 

AGM THIS YEAR. 

UNDER OUR CONSTITUTION, WE ONLY HAVE TO HOLD A PUBLIC 

AGM EACH ALTERNATE YEAR, BUT DUE TO THESE EXCEPTIONAL 

CIRCUMSTANCES, WE FEEL THAT YOU WILL UNDERSTAND AS TO 

WHY WE ARE NOT HOLDING A PUBLIC AGM. 

ALL FUNDING DOCUMENTS AND SPENDING HAVE BEEN UPLOADED 

TO OUR WEBSITE, ALONG WITH CHAIRMAN AND TREASURER 

REPORTS. 

ALSO UPLOADED ARE VIDEOS AND STATEMENTS FROM 

ORGANISATIONS WHICH WE HAVE FUNDED THIS PAST YEAR. 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU ALL AT OUR 2022 AGM. 

OUR LONGSTANDING CHAIRMAN JOHN GREGORY HAS STEPPED 

DOWN THIS YEAR BUT IS CONTINUING AS A VALUED PARTNERSHIP 

MEMBER.  WE ALL WOULD LIKE TO PUBLICLY ACKNOWLEDGE AND 

THANK JOHN FOR ALL HIS HARD WORK AND DEDICATION SINCE THE 

BEGINNING OF OUR BIG LOCAL JOURNEY. 

OUR BIG LOCAL REP, ALISTER SHAW AND OUR LTO, SUE FORTUNE 

FACILITATED THE ELECTION OF A NEW CHAIRMAN.  BIG LOCAL CCC 

WOULD LIKE TO SAY HUGE CONGRATULATIONS TO MRS VAL 

COBBOLD AND WISH HER EVERY SUCCESS IN HER NEW ROLE AS 

CHAIR.  MRS MARGARET CODLING WAS RE-ELECTED AS VICE CHAIR. 

 

THERE ARE NO AGM MINUTES FROM LAST YEAR TO BE PUBLISHED. 

 

Susan Sheekey 

SECRETARY 

COASTAL COMMUNITY CHALLENGE 


